
 
 

 

www.pantowners.org                                    
Volume 49                  Number 8            August 2020 

 

 

 Pan Siftings 

August 4th Multi-Car Club Car Cruise Pelican Lake Ballroom 

August 13th General Mtg West Quik Trip St Joseph.6:30  

August 15th Fun Run Details Inside Newsletter 

August 20th Board Mtg Tim Carlsonõs 

August 25th Pan Siftings Articles Due 

Sept 7 Labor Day 

Sept 10th General Mtg Tim Carlsonõs  

Sept 17th Board Mtg Tim Carlsonõs 

Sept 22nd Pan Sifting Articles Due 

Car Of The Month 
      1926 Ford Model T Roadster 

          Owner: IŀǊǊȅ DǊƛƳƭŜȅ  
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Mission Statement:  
 To Preserve The History Of The Pan Automobile; To Introduce And Edu-
cate Current And Future Generations About The Collector Car Hobby; To 
Promote Fun And Fellowship Amongst Its Members And To Invest Time, Tal-

ent, And Capital Into Future Club Projects And Functions. 

1926 Ford Model T Roadster                                       
Owner: Harry Grimley 
Yes! She is beautiful for a 94 year old. She goes by the name 
òLittle Tó.  She was resurrected by Phil and Barb Neske about 5 
years ago. Iõve always wanted an open car and when Phil and Barb 
decided to sell her I was there.                                                             
She is a typical 1926 Model T Ford Roadster as original as the day 
she was made, except instead of Black she is Barbara Blue. Just a 
four banger with a mere 22 horse power. But with no water pump, 

no oil pump and no fuel pump to steel away horse power,  she will cruise at 35 miles per hour all day. 
Although with a good tail wind and in 2nd down hill she will reach 45 miles per hour. Iõve had a number 
of cars in the past years but none as enjoyable as this one. Thank You Harry Grimley.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I would like to thank all my fellow Pantowners who are respecting the recommendations and wishes of 
our membership who require social distancing and wearing masks. It's a small price to pay to keep our 
membership healthy. Respectfully Jim Zwilling 
 

...Car of the Monthé 



Hello Everyoneé. As summer marches on we are finding we still 
need to be careful in what we do to reduce transmission of the 
coronavirus. With that said, I donõt believe we need to elimi-
nate all events, but use caution whenever possible.                                                      
As a reminder, we will still be putting on the Fun Run on the 
third Saturday in August. Bruce Theisen is working out some 
details for this run. I think we can have a Fun Run that will re-
sult in less personal contact compared to previous years. We 
will line up as we have in past (one block west of Fleet Farm at 
the new roundabout), look at our website (www.pantowners.org) for any further updated information. 
On Thursday July 9th, in lieu of the General Meeting, we had a car cruise ran by Bob Halliday. Once 
again, Bob did a great job taking us on backroads I for one have not been on before. The scenery 
was great, and the smells from the farm fields memorable. The DQ malt I had was a great finish to 
the run. Again we will have a car cruise in lieu of the General Meeting on Thursday August 13th leav-
ing the west Kwik Trip in St. Joseph at 6:30 PM run by Bob Halliday and Jim Stodoka. Please remem-
ber on these cruises to respect social distancing guidelines and the health of others. Although face-
masks are not required, it is recommended you wear one especially if you are unable maintain six 
feet separation. Please see Bob Hallidayõs listing for car cruises and other events in the area.                                                                      
At this time we ARE planning to have a September General Meeting at Tim Carlsonõs place of busi-
ness located behind Rollieõs in Sauk Rapids (subject to change due to updates in COVID 19 in the 
coming weeks). Tim said we can have the meeting outside his building weather permitting. Whether 
inside or out, please space out your chairs to maintain social distancing. We will have a PA system in 
place so hopefully everyone can hear. One purpose for the meeting is to have a special vote on pro-
posed by-law changes. I have these proposed changes noted separately in this monthõs Siftings. 
Please take the time to read this proposed changes expecting to a vote in September. If we canõt 
meet in September, hopefully we can meet and vote in October.                                                                         
The Pantowners sponsored Multi-Car Club Cruise to The Pelican Ballroom in Avon for Tuesday August 
4 th is still on. The ballroom is approved to do buffets and they told me they will incorporate added 
measures for protection against COVID 19, to include but not limited to reduced indoor seating.                              
Lastly we are looking for ways to improve our car show in the years to come. Our show is one of the 
best, but as we all know, in order to stay on top we must continue to work with the ever changing de-
mographics. The younger generation will greatly influence the look of future car shows and what 
they can bring to our show, should be considered. One younger car club in the area, the Next X Car 
Club is a club we can look to for ideas. All club member ideas are important and should be considered 
for future shows.                                                                                                                                                 
Thatõs all I have for now. Thanks, and remember toééenjoy the rid  

Presidentõs Report 

Dennis Arntson (aka:) President 


